
Palomino National Show is Proudly Sponsored by: 

 

The APHA Challenge Trophy 
 

 

 

     
     Contact:    Tracey Andrew – Ph 0402 280 797 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Thank you Angie and Toby Holzinger 
for your generous donation of the Garlands  

for the Presidents Grand Slam and the  
Edna Clark Memorial Junior Grand Slam 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jan & Colin Lovett 
Goldmine Stud, P.O Box 130, 

Sunbury, Vic, 3429 
Phone: 03 9744 3256 

Email: goldminestud@bigpond.com 

  

Thank you to 

Elisa Surinow for 

her sponsorship 

of the APHA 

Challenge Trophy 

on Day 2 of the 

National Show 

mailto:goldminestud@bigpond.com


Palomino National Show is Proudly Sponsored by: 

 

 

MONSVIEW PARK 

 

PALOMINO & WARMBLOOD 
STUD 

 
 

PROUD SPONSORS OF THE  
APHA NATIONAL SHOW  

 

COLIN, MARY & JOANNE COX 
INVERLOCH – VIC 

PH:(03) 5674 5523 OR 0412 705 862  
EMAIL: monsviewpark@bigpond.com 
WEBSITE: www.monsviewpark.com.au 

 

  

 

 

 

Australian Palomino 

Horsebreeders Assoc Inc 
Ballarat Promotional Group 

 
Proud sponsors of the Dual & Triple 

Registered classes and Grand Champion 

rugs at the National Championships. 

If you would like more information regarding 

this active group, please contact Nadine 

Gass (President) on (03) 5342 8461. 

 

 
A Special Thank You to Barbara 

Lloyd who has donated the rug 

for the winner of the Edna Clark 

Memorial Junior Grand Slam. 

Also for her kind donation of 

handmade halter & lead made 

especially for our Raffle. 
 

  

Call Tracey Andrew on 0402280797 
to pamper your four legged friend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Special Thank you to Elizabeth Healey of 

Butterfly Garlands for supplying Garlands for 

the National Show and donating the Garland 

for the Futurity. 
 

mailto:monsviewpark@bigpond.com
http://www.monsviewpark.com.au/


Palomino National Show is Proudly Sponsored by: 

 

 

 

  

Australian Palomino Horsebreeders 
Association Inc  

 
Dandenong Promotional Group 

 

Thank you to Bill Duff and Committee  
for your support of the APHA Inc. 

If you would like more information regarding 
this group, please contact Yvonne Williams on 

(03) 5629 9575. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You To The Following 

APHA Members And Friends 

For Their Support Of The 

National Palomino 

Championships 

 

 Kaylene Butterworth 

 Catherine Connard 

 Merredea Hudgson 

 Sarah Kealey 

 Michelle Rogers 

 Sharyn & Neville Mangan 

 Sarah & Louise Sell 

 

Thank you to Michelle Darnell 

for her continued generous 

donation of the  

Champion Yearling  

Garland and Sash. 

  

 

 


